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Denise Dunn

From:
3ent:
To:

Subject:

Rick Singleton
Friday, June 09, 2006 9:47 AM
Rick Singleton; Robert Williams; Louise Jones; Heather Predham; Dr. Kara Laing; Nebojsa
Denic; 'dpullman@mun.ca'; Nebojsa Denic; 'fbrunger@mun.ca'; 'nbandrau@mun.ca';
'jmmcarthy@nctrf.nf.ca'
Ethics Consult re disclosure of info on deceased patients

Hi: We will have to again reschedule our meeting to discuss the disclosure of information regarding deceased
patients. We have had difficulty getting a time with the lawyer who has been handling the case, he is in court
almost every day this month. We have now rescheduled to Monday, June 19 at 5:00 p.m. Mr. Dan Boone, the
lawyer, will join us a bit late.
The new time is Monday, June 19 at 5:00 p.m. in 2 J605 (Pastoral Care and Ethics Office). We have
cancelled the meeting previously scheduled for June 19.

Thanks,

Rick

Rick Singleton, D. Min., CT, Director
Pastoral Care and Ethics, Eastern Health
2J605 Health Scinces Centre
300 Prince Philip Drive, St. John's, NL, A1B 3V6
Tele (709) 777-6959,Fax (709) 777-7612
E-rnail: Rick.Singleton@easternhealth.ca

cc: Lousie Jones, Bob Williams
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